
FSWC Collegiate HS Faculty Meeting 9/18/18 

2-2:45pm/K103 

 

1. FSWC HS Aug Students of the Month – luncheon on Friday. There will be pizza during B lunch – 

2 students from each class. 

 

2. Parent “Back to School” Night Feedback. It was great. Parents left smiling and happy. 

 

3. AdvanEd Reaccreditation Process/Status. AdvancEd will be here April 7 – 9. 184 parent surveys 

have been returned. Faculty and staff surveys have been sent out. We’ll start student surveys 

shortly. We want to show them what they’re looking for and use the same tools as AdvanEd. 

 

4. Best & Brightest Scholarship Reminder. All teachers qualify. Make sure you submit your test 

scores to qualify for the additional $6,000. 

 

5. T-N-T “Teens Needing Teens” Lunch Sessions for 10th Graders with Upperclass Mentors – Foster. 

Amber would like the upper class mentors to meet with 10th graders struggling with the work load, 

stress, etc. The mentors will receive some guidance, but it should be student driven. The mentors 

can talk about how they dealt/deal with stress and workload. Let Amber know of 10th graders you 

think would benefit. She’ll meet with them and offer an invitation. 

 

6. SAC Meetings – 2nd Thursday of every month @ 5pm/Departmental Student Presentations (20-30 

minutes) showing SAC what students are doing in classes: 

Oct – Math Dept 

Nov – ELA Dept 

Dec – Science Dept 

Jan – Soc Stds Dept 

Feb – HOPE/Weightlifting 

March – PCS Skills 

There were 11 in attendance and it looks like a good group. A few others contacted Michelle and 

said they were interested but couldn’t attend last week. Michelle would like a few students present 

a project/presentation from each department to SAC. An SGA representative will attend with 

updates on what SGA is doing. 

 

7. FSWC Social Committee – would like us to get involved/first one is 10-31. 

 

8. Miscellaneous.  

The website is coming along. It doesn’t look any better but the information is correct. Michelle 

would like a group picture on the staff page as well as individual pictures. Underclassmen pictures 

are October 2. We’ll take the pictures then.  

Homecoming is November 12. There will be no classes. Students will be outside with games, etc. 

in the morning. There will be some Veteran appreciation activities in classrooms in the afternoon. 

Directory Information on the college website needs to be updated. Go to your own profile and 

make changes. 

When making a call, classroom phone numbers show up on caller ID. We’ll check to see if we can 

only have the main line number show up. 

 

 


